
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba    

 Religious Education   

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

RCIA:                 Fred & Susan Whitcraft          fredandsusan2001@yahoo.com  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissucheck    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome-Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Dear Parish Family:  

 

Peace and greetings to you as we come together to celebrate the 21
st
 Sunday of 

Ordinary Time. In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus asked Peter, “Who do you say that I 

am?” Peter responds, “You are the Christ, the Son of the living God.” Jesus’ question 

was not meant only for Peter and the apostles but for all of us. When we profess that 

Jesus is the Christ, we pledge to follow Him. Let’s pray for each other that we will be 

faithful enough to get up and keep going even after falling! What do you say when 

Christ asks you, “Who do you say that I am?” 

 

As I announced last weekend, the sudden and unexpected passing of Joe Voigt has left 

a real absence in our community.  The family has not yet chosen a date for his funeral, 

and they are considering that the service will be held towards the end of September. 

Our parish community needs to come together and pray for Joe and his family, and for 

all of us. Therefore, we are going to hold a Memorial Mass this Monday, August 28 at 

7:00 PM in our church. The Bishop of the San Pedro region, Bishop Marc Trudeau has 

graciously accepted to preside and lead our community in prayer, and I will deliver the 

homily. Please continue to keep Joe and his family in your prayers. 

 

Let’s pray for all our students returning to school during these weeks.  Welcome back 

to our St. Joe’s students who return to the classroom this Wednesday!   

 

Summer Blessings,  

Msgr. Kevin  

Letter From Our Pastor 
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“Amen, I say to you, whatever you did for 

 one of these least brothers of mine,  

you did for me.”  Mt 25:40 

 

Sept 20 6:30 PM - Committee Meeting: As we 

begin our 38th year of channeling the generosity 

of our St. Joseph parish community to the poor 

and marginalized of Long Beach, please help 

guide our upcoming activities. 

Sept 30-Oct. 1 - Feed-a-Baby Food Drive:  We 

will collect non-perishable baby food and 

products for Catholic Charities and New Life 

Beginnings of Long Beach.  Please call Tim Clark 

to learn about many opportunities to serve, 

(562) 431-4385. 

Skip-a-Meal Donations: Please skip a meal 

weekly, donating that savings in support our 

mission.  Skip-a-Meal envelopes are available in 

the church. Make checks payable to St. Joseph 

Church and Skip-a-Meal on the memo. There is 

also a Faith Direct option for online giving. 

 

Come and spend an hour with our Lord Jesus 

Christ in the Blessed Sacrament. Experience what 

Catholic author Matthew Kelly calls  

“The Classroom of Silence,”  

and respond to Jesus’ call: “Could you not 

watch with me one hour?” (Matthew 26:40).  

Fr. Athanasius will lead Eucharistic  

Adoration this Friday September 1st at 8:00 am. 

Movement for a Better World 

James is one of the most practical books of the 

Bible. Its teachings speak loudly to those who 

feel torn between the competing demands of 

this world and their faith. 

This study offers “pearls for wise living” by 

applying the wisdom of James to our current 

day. For anyone who has struggled to live a 

truly Christian life, James offers a wealth of 

practical solutions for handling and even 

sanctifying everyday circumstances. 

 

St. Joseph Long Beach will begin an eleven-week 

Bible study James: Pearls for Wise Living on 

Thursday, September 7th at 7:00pm in the PLC 

and on Zoom. Participants will meet every week 

to view an engaging video presentation 

followed by a time of lively group discussion 

and fellowship. For more information or to 

register contact Mike at 562-370-0769 or 

mike@stjosephlb.org. 

Adoration  

Upcoming VIRTUS 
Trainings 

 
- VIRTUS Training with Ms. Perez  

(sign up: jperez@sjknights.net)  

October 25th 3-6 PM– PLC 
 

- VIRTUS Training  

September 7th 6-9 pm 
 
 
 
 

September 14th 7-8:30 pm 
(recertification 

only) To sign up scan QR 
code:  
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In Memoriam  

  

Joe Voigt 

Memorial Mass at St. Joseph: August 28th at 

7:00pm 

 

Harriet Miller 

Funeral Mass at St. Joseph: October 2nd at 

10:00am 

 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let  

perpetual light shine upon them. May the souls 

of 

 all the faithful departed, through the mercy of 

God, rest in peace. 

~Amen~ 

Women’s Retreat 

SACRED HEART RETREAT HOUSE  

Women’s silent retreat registration is open for 

September 8-10, 2023 

  

Ladies of the Parish! Our retreat weekend is 

upon us! Join your sisters in Christ for a 

refreshing and peaceful weekend.  

Signing up is easier than ever. Go to: 

www.sacredheartretreathouse.com Please call 

with any questions or if you need assistance with 

registering. God Bless You! 

Marie Newton 562-209-1298 

Madeline Majick 562-714-3607 
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Book Club 

 

 Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, September 6th 

at 7pm. We will discuss:  

 

Do I Stay Christian? A Guide 

for the Doubters, the Disap-

pointed, and the Disillusioned 

by Brian McLaren 

 

 

"Brian's new book on remaining Christian knocks 

it out of the ballpark in terms of framing and 

naming the questions. I cannot stop reading it.”                           

-Fr. Richard Rohr, OFM, founder of the Center 

for Action and Contemplation 

All are welcome! 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

St. Joseph Grief Support  

Seniors Group 

The next meeting of the St. Joseph Senior Group will 

be on Monday, August 28th in the hall.  The 

activities will begin at 11:00 am and will include 

Bingo, many kinds of card games, Mexican train, and 

lots of socializing. Bring your brown bag lunch, and 

coffee, tea, water, snacks and dessert will be 

provided. We look forward to seeing all our 

members and any new friends who would like to 

join us.  We appreciate the members who have come 

forward to offer help on different committees.  We 

hope every member will consider being an active 

part of the board.  And thank you again to Ann 

Jianuzzi and Cecelia Witt for treating us to ice cream 

bars and to Ann's daughters who helped. 

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help and offer 

Encouragement after the death of a loved one.  

 

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE. 

on-going classes for your support: 

Tuesdays at 9:30am  

 

Call May 562-833-6370 

classes are held in the PLC building.  
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Safeguard The Children 

The NCMEC CyberTipline 

Online exploitation and enticement of young 

people is an ongoing problem, across social 

media, gaming platforms, and other websites. 

Victims can range in age and background, 

making it harder to prevent exploitation. The 

National Center for Missing and Exploited 

Children (NCMEC) operates the CyberTipline, a 

centralized system for reporting suspected cases 

of technology-facilitated child sexual 

exploitation. Reports can be filed online 

at report.cybertip.org or via a 24-hour hotline at 

1-800-843-5678. For more information, read the 

VIRTUS
®
 article “Online Child Sexual 

Exploitation and the NCMEC CyberTipline” 

at lacatholics.org/did-you-know/. 

mailto:agoodlife@msn.com
http://report.cybertip.org/
https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/
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